
 

 
 

From the Relieving Principal 
On Friday, we had a wonderful time on our excursion to 
the Toy and Railway Museum in Leura. It was a social and 
fabulous learning experience, supporting the History 
Unit that the children studied last term. 
 
Yesterday at our Remembrance Day Service we thought 
about all the men and women who have served 
Australia in times of war. We recognised the significant 
sacrifice from thousands of people and showed our 
respect to those who fought in war to make the world a 
safer place. 

      

Today we have our last Kindergarten Transition Day and 
we are having a Teddy Bears’ Picnic to celebrate the very 
successful transition program run by Ms King. Thank you 
Ms King and Mrs Mostyn for all your hard work in 
introducing the children to our beautiful school! 
 

 
 
Gillian Keough  

 
 

 
School Photos - Tomorrow 
On Wednesday 13th November we will be having our 
School Photos. Children are to please wear full school 
uniform on that day. Thank you. 
 
Parent/Teacher Meetings – This Week 
On Thursday 14th and Friday 15th November we are 
giving parents/carers the opportunity to meet with us to 
discuss their child’s progress. If you would like to meet 
with Mrs King or I, please call the school and make an 
appointment. We are also very happy to speak over the 
phone if it is difficult for you to come to school. We are 
looking forward to speaking with you! 
  
PBL Focus: follow teachers’ instructions immediately 

SAFE Hands and feet to yourself  
Be in the right place at 
the right time 

RESPECTFUL 
 
 
 

Follow adult instructions 
Use kind and gentle words 
Use good manners 
Be a kind and caring 

RESPONSIBLE Listen to adult instructions 
Report problems to the 
Teacher immediately 

 
CONGRATULATIONS! 

“Student of the Week”  
Congratulations to Isabelle Emmott for being a caring 
and conscientious student. 

 
  Dates for you Diary 

• 5th December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 6:00pm 

• 12th and 13th December Dubbo Zoo Snooze Excursion  

• 16th December Presentation Night 5:30-7:00pm 

• 17th December Pool Day Year 6 Farewell 11:30-
2:00pm at Portland Pool 

• 18th December Last day of Term 4 

 
Gillian Keough 
Relieving Principal 
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